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District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

March 15, 2006

Dr. Clifford B. Janey, Superintendent
District of Columbia Public Schools
825 North Capitol Street, NE
Washington, D.C., 20002

Dr. Janey:

On March 9, 2006, at our regularly scheduled monthly meeting, our Commission voted
unanimously to request an update on the tutoring services at Eastern Senior High School.

During a recent community forum on the future of Eastern Senior High School, located in our
Commission and serving roughly one-third of the high school students in our area, teachers and
administrators reported that extra tutoring services called for by No Child Left Behind are not
being offered to students attending Eastern.

We were told that students had returned registration forms for the tutoring services at the
beginning of the school year, but that no services have been provided. We would be grateful if

your staff could respond to our inquiry by April 13, 2006.

On behalf of the Commission,

.

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: Tommy Wells, District 3 School Board Member

For more information regarding our Commission, please visit our website at www.anc6a.org



